Attention pet owners
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| walk with our dog in Ehmen Park and around Lake Helen almost daily. A pet peeve of mine
(pardon the pun) has grown exponentially in the past few years. My pet peeve is the dog waste
left on sidewalks, along sidewalks and in the grass of our park areas. We have a great walking
path around the lake that has been less than desirable because of the goose waste. Now that
the lake’s rehabilitation has begun, | have high hopes this annoyance will disappear. However,
dog waste is even more of a problem and seems to be piling up at an alarming rate. | might
miss Bentley’s mess once in a while, but | seldom finish a walk without using a litter bag.
Please, pet owners, take responsibility for your pets, respect our parks and keep them clean for
other users.




